
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

DEPARTMENT SCHOOL OF PHARMACY 
NOTICE 

No: AJU/SOHAS/172/24                                                                 Date 12.08.2024 

It is hereby notified to all the students of B. Pharm and D. Pharm (2024 admission 

session) that they should come with University approved uniform as well as shoes. 

Apron is mandatory for each. Only 15 days relaxation will be there. From 9th 

September uniform is strictly applicable for every students. Class coordinators are 

instructed to encourage the students for this purpose 
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